
ATTENTION 

Ashburnham Municipal Light Plant 
24 Williams Road, P.O. Box 823, Ashburnham MA 01430-0823 

(978) 827-4423 www.amlp.org 

March 16, 2020 

The safety and health of our customers and employees is our 
top priority. Due to the ongoing health situation, the AMLP 
office is closed. We are requesting customers without access 
to a computer, to utilize the driveway drop-box. For situations 
involving cash, we will take cash and provide a receipt outside 
the building. Please call ahead to arrange this situation. 

If you haven't already, now is a great time to take advantage 
of the electronic services we offer, including online bill pay, 
automatic debit, pay-by-text, and payment by phone. We can 
easily step you through the process by phone. 

Thank you, 

Kevin Sullivan 
General Manager 
Ashburnham Municipal Light Plant 
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